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Class News from Elms Class
What a busy term we have had! We have done so many lovely things. We have enjoyed fun 

science experiments, had a brilliant picnic at Tilgate and have still managed to work hard 

in class. We had a great transition day and are all looking forward to September. 

This Week
Leavers’ Assembly: Parents and carers are welcome to join us for the Leavers’ Assembly 

at 2pm on the last day of term, Tuesday 24th July.

End of Term: The last day of this school year is Tuesday 24th July. Return to school for 

students in the Autumn is on Thursday 6th September. 

Yearbook Sponsors: A massive thank you to Lacey & Son plumbers, MS Roofing Supplies 

and AG Tree Surgeons for sponsoring this year’s Yearbook (which will be sent home when 

it arrives from the printers next week.) 

Thank You: Thank you to everyone for your support this year. We hope you have a happy 

summer holiday and look forward to seeing you in September.

Student Council Awards
Jamie H, Elms - Coaster

Pines - Marble Run



Sports Day

We had a lovely Sports Day last Friday. Special thanks to the Sports Leaders from 

Forest School who organised the events for us and also to Bedford Sports for 

supplying brilliant QEII medals for everyone who took part.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: Autumn term dates will be confirmed soon, please ignore the previous list of 

dates. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gilba please contact Alison Mitchison in 

the Office.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays and will resume in the Autumn Term. If you are 

planning to attend please let us know in advance as we are unable to order lunches on the day. 
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